
 
 
 

Carroll AP Booster Club Coordinating Proctor 
Recruitment for AP Exams 

 
May  2nd to May 13 is AP testing time at Carroll High School and Carroll Senior High and 
we need help to proctor exams.  If you are interested please sign up as soon as possible, this 
will help us assess any extra resources we might need for such an important and big 
endeavor.  
 
Here is how to help: 
 
1)   Signing up to become a proctor will be done through VolunterSpot.com, please see the 
link below. 
 
2)   Any person proctoring an exam must attend a training session. The sign up sheet on 
VolunterSpot will indicate 3 options for that training session, please be sure to register to 
one.  
 
3)   You may proctor as many tests as you want. Thank you! We appreciate ALL the help 
you can give us. 
 
4)   Please DO NOT sign up to a test your child is taking, this could invalidate the test 
for everyone present. 
  

Here is the link to sign-up on VolunteerSpot: http://vols.pt/1anvdK 

Note: You do not need to create a password or account on VolunteerSpot, using your email is 
only for identification purposes. If you prefer not to use your email address please contact me 
and I can sign you up manually. 
 
 
Many thanks for all your support to CHS and CSHS! 
 
 
 
Aurolina (Lina) Valdes 
AP Booster Club Volunteer Coordinator 
apbooster.vc@gmail.com 


